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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 8:14 AM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Ashley Ager; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; 

Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us; Littrell, Kyle; Tacoma Morrissey
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: Closure Report - Big Eddy Unit DI2 323H (2RP-5295)

Ashley, 
 
In reviewing your closure request, the BLM is in agreement that the site can be closed with no further action needed. 
Looks good. Thanks 
 
On Thu, May 23, 2019 at 3:12 PM Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> wrote: 

[EXT] Closure Report - Big Eddy Unit DI2 323H (2RP-5295) 

  

  

Ms. Ager, 

OCD has received your final C-141 and closure request for Big Eddy Unit DI2 323H (2RP-5295), thank you. This closure is 
approved. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM. 

Regards, 

  

Victoria Venegas 

EMNRD 

OCD-District II 

811 S First St. Artesia 

NM 88210 

Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 

  

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate 
and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with 
any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
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From: Ashley Ager <aager@ltenv.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 2:22 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; 
Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us; jamos@blm.gov 
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Tacoma Morrissey <tmorrissey@ltenv.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Closure Report - Big Eddy Unit DI2 323H (2RP-5295) 

  

On behalf of XTO, attached is a closure report for the Big Eddy Unit DI2 323H (2RP-5295) for your review. 

  

Thank You, 

Ashley 

  

 

 

Ashley Ager 

Senior Geologist/Vice President of Regional Offices 

970.946.1093 cell 

970.385.1096 office 

848 East Second Avenue, Durango, CO  81301 

www.ltenv.com 

    Think before you print. Click for our email disclosure. 
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--  
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately.  

James A. Amos 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineering Tech 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office:  (575) 234-5909 
Fax:  (575) 234-5927 
Cell:  (575) 361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 


